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Check us out on 
Facebook, Twitter and YouTube!

Thanks for reading and have a great season! The  SRPL Committee

It all starts again on the 3rd September with the SRPL Winter Season!
We had a great response to registration with 30 teams on Tuesday 
and 44 on Thursday and the usual flurry of entries in the last few days.
The Tuesday night entry was capped at 30 teams which meant one 
team were turned away and will miss out on retaining their league 
position. You may have seen that the last available space was posted 
on the Facebook group after registration closed and was then 
claimed by an existing team within minutes.
We mention it every time that spaces are limited but too many teams 
still leave it to the last minute to join and risk missing out. 

REMEMBER: GET IN EARLY TO AVOID DISAPPOINTMENT!

WINTER SEASON STARTS 3RD SEPTEMBER 2019

We print over 3,000 result cards 
each year which reach more than 
600 players across 40+ venues in 
the Southampton region.  
If you would like your business to 
be prominently advertised on the 
reverse, get in touch via the  
usual methods.

ADVERTISING OPPORTUNITY!

• �Summer season: 
Group Winners: 	 7x individual trophies per team 
Cup & Shield Winners:	 1x perpetual / 1x venue / 7x individual 
Cup & Shield Runner-up:	 1x venue / 7x individual 
Facebook Singles Winner:	 1x perpetual / 1x trophy 
FB Singles Runner-up:	 1x trophy 
FB Singles Semi-finalists:	 1x trophy each

• �Winter season: 
Division Winner & Runner-up: 	 1x venue / 7x individual 
Cup & Shield Winners:	 1x perpetual / 1x venue / 7x individual 
Cup & Shield Runner-up:	 1x venue / 7x individual 
Singles & Doubles Winner:	 1x perpetual / 1x trophy 
S&D Runner-up:	 1x trophy 
S&D Semi-finalists:	 1x trophy each

The Cup, Shield, Singles and Doubles competition winners receive 
a perpetual trophy that is engraved with past winners that can 
displayed in their venue until the next presentation event.

TROPHIES BEING AWARDED AT THE PRESENTATION

REMEMBER: Trophies will only be available to collect on the 
night so please ensure you’re there to get yours.

Presentation Night for the Winter 2018/19 and Summer 2019 seasons 
this year will be held at the Shooting Star Pub from 6pm til late.
There will be live entertainment, food, competitions and more as well 
as an impressive display of over 370 trophies to give out!
The entire event is courtesy of the SRPL so bring your family and 
friends too! The presentation is scheduled for 7pm should you wish to 
only attend to collect your trophy, but we hope you join us for the live 
music courtesy of Saucy Jack and a drink & bite to eat as well.

DATE FOR THE DIARY - SAT 21ST SEPTEMBER

We live stream all our finals on our 
YouTube channel and this season will 
be no exception! Head over now and 
be sure to subscribe to be notified 

when we’re next live or watch the last 8 seasons-worth of finals!

WATCH THE FINALS ON YOUTUBE!

We had 75 entries to the Winter Singles competition and 43 for the 
Doubles, both down on last Winter for one very simple reason;  
too many people relied upon others to get themselves registered & 
didn’t check they were in! Remember for next time...

Please note: players will need to have played at least 1 frame for their 
SRPL team before the stated deadline or face elimination from the 
competitions.

SINGLES & DOUBLES COMPETITIONS


